
Dear colleagues,

The Provost Innovation Fund (PIF) is designed to sponsor university-level initiatives in support
of strategic priority 2 – goal 1 “Academic Excellence."

Today, as part of the PIF, I am pleased to announce the allocation of $500,000 in one-time funds
to the newly established BRIDGE program (Building Research, Innovation, Discovery, and
Growing Engagement) in order to advance interdisciplinary research teams with an established
track record of addressing contemporary problems through applied, basic, or translational
research.

Through an internal review process, interdisciplinary research teams will be awarded up to
$175,000 in seed funds to conduct preliminary research that makes them competitive for large-
scale, sustainable external funding.

We are now accepting letters of interest! Visit the BRIDGE website for more details about
BRIDGE funds including the program overview, topics of strategic interest, timeline, and review
process.

Letters of interest are due April 3, 2023 by 5 p.m.

If you have questions about BRIDGE grants, please email the Office of Research and
Sponsored Programs at grantproposaldevelopment@shsu.edu.

I look forward to seeing SHSU faculty take their research to the next level!

Michael T. Stephenson
Provost and Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs

Sam Houston State University
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